Point Grey PAC Meeting - February 18th, 2014

In Attendance: Esther Kwok (chair); Lisa Kilner(Secretary); Greg Anstruther (DPAC Rep), Fan
Chun(Treasurer), Karen Aiouch, Elizabeth Chang, Nancy Wang. (Quorum met.)

The soup night fundraiser preceded the PAC meeting and the reminder for the PAC meeting may have
been overlooked. As attendance was minimal, a brief PAC meeting was held.

Sue Inglis - teacher representative

Bargaining is going very badly right now because of how the government reacted to the court decision. 72
hours notice will be given if job action is to be undertaken. Grade 12s will not be affected.

Guest Speaker - Stacey Yip

Stacey thanked everyone who attended the soup night.

Principal’s Report - Irfan Shiek

Irfan outlined the amended budget. Refer to the VSB website at
http://www.vsb.bc.ca/district-news/vsb-releases-revised-preliminary-budget-proposals

for more information.

Consultation with stakeholders and the public regarding the 2014/2015 Preliminary Budget Proposal occurs
as follows:

« April 14, 2014 to obtain input from VBE stakeholders

« April 15, 2014 to obtain input from the general public

« April 28, 2014 to obtain input from the general public and VBE
stakeholders on the Revised Budget Proposals

The Board of Trustees will make their final deliberations and adopt the 2014/2015 Preliminary Operating Bu
dget on April 30, 2014.

Draft calendar is out which includes a 4 day weekend in November. There is still a 2 week spring break.
Everything else remains the same.

The Ministry of Education has revised the June 2014 Provincial Examination schedule and moved two
exams later into the month as there was a concern about not meeting the instructional minutes. The
changes affect the English 10 and Social Studies 11 Provincial Examinations. Parents and students should
make note of these changes before finalizing end of school year plans.

English 10 will now be written on June 24, 2014 from 9:00 AM to 11 AM

Social Studies 11 will now be written on June 24, 2014 from 1:00 PM — 3:00 PM

Minutes
Elizabeth motion to pass minutes. Esther seconded.

Chair’s Report - Esther Kwok

« Book fair - Kelly Kwan is concerned that it will be cold and he will open up.

« Dragon Dance - Amy Lu collected money for the Dragon Dance. 1200 fortune cookies were passed out.
The Lifeskills students were very appreciative. Next year, the planning will begin earlier in the year. year.

- Cafeteria Food Concerns — the discussion will be moved to April’s PAC meeting.
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